
From: Joseph A "Joe" McEachern <JoeMcEachern@schouse.gov>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/15/2017 4:03:27 PM
Subject: In response to your e-mail

I appreciate receiving your e-mail. If you need an immediate response please call me at 803-735.1808.
 
Thank you for your cooperation
Sincerely,
Joe McEachern
SC House of Representatives
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